
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Nursery Newsletter Term 6 

Under the Sea 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back! 

We hope you all had an enjoyable break and are ready to learn lots of exciting 

new things this term. 

This term Green, Yellow and Blue Nursery’s topic is called “Under the Sea!” 

Following on from our topic Growing and Changing, we will be exploring the 

exciting world the exists under the water! Our focus stories this term are: Rainbow 

Fish and Tiddler.  

To celebrate our new topic we would love your child to attend nursery on June 7th 

dressed up as their favourite sea creature!  

Contact information    

Should your contact details change please let us know straight away in case we 

need to get in touch with you urgently. 

Sunshine 

As the weather begins to change and get sunnier there are some essential 

wardrobe changes to be made! Please ensure that you apply sunscreen to your 

child before each nursery session and ensure they have a sun hat. 

Transitions 

If your child is joining Reception at Drove in September 2022 they will be 

engaging in transition sessions this term. Transition sessions are visits to the 

Reception classrooms and teachers to help them get familiar with their new 

environments in September and are a crucial part of the settling process.  

We look forward to a great term 😊  
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And finally: Dropping off and picking up 

Please arrive on time for sessions and to pick up as it can be very unsettling for 

your child if you are late. Late pick up may result in your child having to wait at 

the Reception Desk as the nursery staff need this time to prepare for the next 

Reminders 

PE will be every Tuesday for 

AM and every Friday for PM. 

We are asking for your child 

to come to school dressed in 

their PE kits and they will stay 

in their PE kits all day.  

Allergies: please make sure 

to notify the office or nursery 

staff if your child has 

developed an allergy. 

 

Snack 

Your child will be provided 

snack whilst at school. Fruit 

and milk provided, but we 

also offer a nursery snack that 

costs £1 per week. If you have 

not yet paid / did not receive a 

letter, please speak to the 

Nursery Office. If you would 

like to see the menu please 

visit the website or nursery 

office. 

 

The Team  

GN: Mrs. Sheen, Mrs. 

Khan & Mrs. Pereira 

YN: Mrs. Cordial, Mrs. 

Kumar & Mrs. Odin 

BN: Mr Young & Mrs 

Szuster  

 

Diary dates: 

First day back:  Monday 6th June   

Butterfly World Trip: 13th and 14th June 

July Training Day (Nursery Closed): Monday 4th July and Tuesday 5th July  

Nursery open afternoon: Wednesday 29th June 

Summer Fete Festival: Friday 8th July 

Family Fun Day: Tuesday 12th July 

Nursery Graduation:  Tuesday 19th July 

Last day of this term: Friday 22nd July  

‘The Roots to Grow 

and the Wings to Fly’ 

 


